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Family visits at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home has warmly welcomed family visitors back into the Home after a three month hiatus.

Following the relaxation of government guidelines, we are delighted to be able to host safe, socially distanced visits between

residents and family in our Forget-Me-Not Tea Room.

These visits are going very well – our residents who have been blessed with a visit already have loved every minute. Being separated

from their loved ones for such a long time has been very hard.

Here are our residents Iris with her daughter Sandy; Maureen with her daughter Corrine; Pamela with her Son Gerard and Jackie with

her daughter Anna. We look forward to reuniting more of our lovely residents with their families very soon!


